
 

 

ASX Announcement 4 December 2019 

Retained Litigation Update 
 
 
 
Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Limited (MG) announces that the hearing of the application 
for approval of the settlement of the Webster class action has now been listed for 12 March 
2020. 
 
 

– ENDS – 
 
 
Investor or media enquiries: 
Joseph Phillipos 
+61 3 9040 5840 
company.secretary@mglegacy.mgc.com.au 
 
 
About the MG Unit Trust 
The MG Unit Trust (ASX: MGC) is a special purpose funding vehicle which provides its unitholders with an economic exposure to 
the business of Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Limited (Murray Goulburn). The Responsible Entity of the MG Unit Trust is MG 
Responsible Entity Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Murray Goulburn. 


